
  
  
  
  

  A Delegation from the U.S. Treasury Office Visited the ASE 

  April 02, 2015  

The CEO of the Amman Stock Exchange (ASE), Mr. Nader Azar, received a delegation of the Debt
Management Assessment Mission headed by Mr. Barry Q. Gray, Senior Advisor at Government Debt
& Infrastructure Finance / the U.S. Treasury Office of Technical Assistance. This visit comes within a
field visit to the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan, aiming to view the Jordan economical situation. Mr.
Azar presented, to the delegation, the most important legislative, technical and quantitative
developments witnessed by the ASE in recent years and the challenges facing the securities industry
and the role of capital market institutions in the provision of an attractive environment for investment
especially in light of the openness of the national economy to foreign investment.
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